
Notification for half day
Notice Date: 29 May 2024

Asalamu aliakum 

Respected parents

Kindly be informed that tomorrow (30-5-24) will be a half day. The time table of first 

three classes will be followed. 

Note: Your are directed to send your ward along with dry lunch only.

Thank you!

Regards


